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CONGRATULATIONS TO JOE CHAN ON HIS APPOINTMENT TO
THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS FOR THE GREATER VANCOUVER
FOOD BANK

Joe Chan was recently elected by the members of the Greater Vancouver Food Bank (GVFB) at their Annual

General Meeting, and is accountable to its members, the community and its donors. The expertise required

of the Board guides the strategic direction of the association, ultimately supporting accountability. The GVFB

provides and promotes access to healthy food, education and training. RBS has been a proud supporter of

the GVFB for the past 7 years, and to date, our lawyers and staff have donated nearly half a million dollars in

food value, and over 1000 person-hours of volunteerism.
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